



Serving on the executive of Branch 144 of the Royal Canadian Legion in Chesley are (back row - left to right) Morrell Schwartz, executive member; Ed Golden, Deputy Zone Commander; Wayne Wright, executive member; Doug Gaeler, executive member; Zone Commander Ben Devlin; Les Christie, treasurer and Ren Slumskie, Sgt-At-Arms. In the front are Marie Christie, secretary; Margaret Lamon, president; Dennis Kerr, padre and first vice-president and Jim Boynton, second vice-president.

Absent when the photo was taken was Rick Denomy.



Chesley Legion Ladies' Auxiliary's 1994-95 slate of officers was installed at the Auxiliary 's May 1994 meeting. Executive members include: (back row - left to right) Evelyn Hutton and Kay Vancise, executive members; Marg Lamon, sports officer; (the late) Isobel Klodt, Sgt-at-Arms; Blanche Miskie and Mary Anne Hahn, executive members; Carol Jarvis, treasurer. In the second row is Bea Foster, chaplain and in the front are Mary Crerar, second vice-president; Ruby Gaeler, president; Zone Commander Irene Surridge and Cindy Lewis, first vice-president. Absent when the photo was taken were Mae Smith, secretary and Alma Tinker, past president